
 

Longmeadow Parkway Bridge Toll Signs to be Removed 
 

On April 30, Kane County will take down two overhead toll-related signs east of the new 

Longmeadow Parkway Fox River Bridge near Carpentersville. The sign removal serves as a 

symbolic moment marking the end of any further implementation of a toll system originally 

created to fund the construction of the bridge. With the allocation of $35 million in additional 

funding from the State, Kane County and its regional partners, the highly anticipated 

Longmeadow Parkway Bridge will now open to the motoring public toll-free, later this year. 

 

 


